
 Following Jesus Changes Everything 

 Place:  Meadville Mennonite Church 
 Date:  July 23-27, 2023 
 Time:  7:00-9:00 PM 

 During Bible School you will learn about Jesus through the life of Peter, one of 
 Jesus’ closest friends. Jesus guides us through the twist and turns of life. Each 
 evening you will participate in worship, sing fun songs, and watch a short drama 
 that introduces the theme of the evening. As part of a small group, you will hear 
 stories from the Bible about Peter and reflect on the story, memorize Bible 
 verses and participate in activities to help you learn more about following Jesus. 
 If you have a Bible, please bring it along to Bible School. 

 Classes are available for children ages 4 through  twelfth grade. The 
 adult class and Adult Hands-On class will meet together. 

 Please fill out and sign the Children’s Activity Registration form and bring it along 
 the first evening. 

 Our offering project this year will be for Casa Embera, helping the Embera 
 Indigenous people in Columbia, South America, take a step toward a better life. 

 Parents/Guardians are invited to join us on Thursday evening, July 27 at 
 8:45 PM in the tent, for our Bible School Wrap-up. 

 We look forward to you joining us for Bible School this summer! 

 The Bible School Staff 


